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UC San Diego Statement: Tragedy in New
Zealand

Yesterday was a tragic day in Christchurch, New Zealand when a gunman killed at least 49

people in attacks on two mosques. We are heartbroken over this horrific act and extend our

thoughts and support to the Muslim community, and all those affected by this senseless act of

hatred and violence.

UC San Diego joins fellow citizens across our nation and the world in condemning

discrimination, racism and any form of violence directed at others because of their identity,

ethnicity, race, religion or beliefs. For those seeking solace, we are here for you. Support

resources for faculty, staff and students include Counseling and Psychological Services, (858)

534-3755, and the Faculty and Staff Assistance Program, (858) 534-5523.

On behalf of our UC San Diego community, we extend our sincere condolences.

Pradeep K. Khosla


Chancellor

Elizabeth Simmons


Executive Vice Chancellor, Academic Affairs

Becky Petitt


Vice Chancellor for Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion

Alysson Satterlund


Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

MEDIA CONTACT

Judy Piercey,
858-534-6128,
jpiercey@ucsd.edu

http://ucsd.edu/
https://ucsdnews.ucsd.edu/
https://ucsdnews.ucsd.edu/archives/date/150319
https://caps.ucsd.edu/
https://blink.ucsd.edu/sponsor/hr/divisions-units/fsap.html
mailto:jpiercey@ucsd.edu


UC San Diego’s Studio Ten 300 offers radio and television connections for media interviews with our faculty,

which can be coordinated via studio@ucsd.edu. To connect with a UC San Diego faculty expert on relevant

issues and trending news stories, visit https://ucsdnews.ucsd.edu/media-resources/faculty-experts.
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